This week we will be:

*  Practising our speaking & listening skills through
our phonics activities.

* Making a ‘Class Friendship Book’. We will be
having our photographs taken with our friends
and writing about why they make a good friend. I

e Practising our number recognition and counting ‘
skills so we can correctly match the numeral to
the quantity. , y !

« Making a friendship banner for our class anti- D e e
bullying competition entry. We will be using ®
different collage materials to decorate our own
individual template. We will then join them
altogether to show that we all friends.

e Celebrating ‘Children in Need’ on Friday by taking
part in lots of Pudsey Bear activities.

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to
ask a member of the Foundation stage team.

Sound and Number of the Week:

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and
‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning.
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Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the
Letters and Sounds programme. The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the

number ‘6" on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any

photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be
brought into school for us to look at.

This week the sound is
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Star of the Week

Cubs Class - Weekly letter

Utjiua
For taking part in lots of mark making
activities and making great progress in his
number formation. Well done!

‘All about me’ box

Each week one child will be chosen to take
the ‘All about me’ box home. Children will
be asked to fill the box with up to five
items which tells us a little bit about
themselves. This week Penelope will take
home the ‘All about me’ box.

Notices:

This week, our morning activities will be changing to allow children
to practise more skills throughout the week. Each day there will be
a different activity for your child to complete.

This week is anti-bullying week in school. Children will be learning
about treating each other kindly and fairly and looking at how this
links to our school golden rules. We will also be taking part in class
project sharing the work we have done linked to anti-bullying.

Friday 17® November is Children in Need and to mark the occasion,
children can wear non-uniform or something spotty. Donations for
the charity will be greatly appreciated. The school is also hosting
‘The Great Newton Hill Bake Off". If your child would like to buy the
buns or biscuits made then they can bring in donations of 50p.

On Tuesday 5™ December there will be an open morning for Nursery
parents from 8.50-9.30am. We are hoping that it will be a good
opportunity to look through your child’s learning journals, see them
in their school environment and give you the chance to speak to the
teachers about your child’s progress. We hope to see you then.



